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Website Update 

A vote was taken by the board, 5 yays and we have now 

decided to go ahead and update the website. While the 

website was down it brought to light that some necessary 

updating was a must.  We will be moving the website from Blue 

Host to Go Daddy, as Ana Hood of ABC Web Creations 

recommended. The process of gathering maps, pics and other 

information to be uploaded has begun. Looking forward to a 

new launch date soon. 

The PCFTA Board President & Treasurer met with a 

new potential Land developer in Palm City Farms on June 

7th. Our 2nd meeting went well as we discussed potential 

access to land that may be donated to the county and 

designated as use for public trails. - stay tuned this is a 

long process!! 

A Big Thank you and Welcome to 10 new members who joined 

PCFTA!! 

Tom & Denise Brown                       Dawn Butera-Melton & Partner 

Jennyfer Funcke                                David Hafner 

Connie Heidbuechel                         Erika Ortiz 

Emily Reardon                                   Fiona Reinacher 

 



 

 

We appreciate all the members who have paid their annual 

dues! This helps clear and improve your trails. It also pays for the 

upkeep of our PCFTA website. Anyone who pays their dues will 

be given access to Newfield trails as requested. Please forward to 

anyone you know who may be interested.  

There are 5 ways to pay membership dues – cash, check, 

PayPal, Venmo & Zelle 

One Year SINGLE $25.00    FAMILY $50.00    SPONSOR $100.00     

Mail to: Palm City Farms Trail Association, Inc. 

             6474 SW Busch Street    

             Palm City, Fl 34990   Or       https://www.paypal.me/PCFTA 

                                            Venmo or Zelle Karenr@rayside.com 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to be respectful when we are using the 

trails. Never leave trash behind. Leave all gates the way you find 

it, make sure when you unlock a gate to lock it again and never 

trespass on private property. Report any trail blockages to PCFTA 

and to the county Commission office.     

772-260-7210 - Larry Massing 

 

Thank you, 

Karen Rayside  

Board  Treasurer 

https://www.paypal.me/PCFTA

